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Newsletter 14, 25th April 2025 

For school calendar: http://www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
We hope that everyone has had a happy Easter. The classrooms have been transformed to match the new 
projects and I would like to thank the teachers and teaching assistants for their hard work in preparing 
inspiring and creative learning environments for the children to learn in.  
 
New Reception for 2025 
We are delighted to welcome our new Reception families into the school community. We are over 
subscribed again this year, after an unusually small cohort in our current Reception. The transition schedule 
for new Reception will be the same as this year: 
w/c 1st September – INSET for all children on Mon; home visits for new Topaz Class Tues-Fri 
W/c 8th September – Topaz class in for either am or pm sessions all week. 
W/c 15th September – Topaz Class are all in and stay for lunch (collection at 12:30pm) 
Mon 22nd September – Topaz Class all start full-time 
 
Sun safety 
As we enter the summer term, we hope to see some sunny and warm weather on the way. Please apply 
sun cream before school, wear a hat (clearly named) and bring a bottle of water (named). Children can 
wear sunglasses, if they wish. Please make sure that all items of uniform and accessories are clearly 
named, so that they can be returned to your child if they leave them somewhere. Thank you. 
 
Young Carers 
A young carer is someone under 18 years who helps to look after someone in their family who has a 
disability, a long-term illness, a mental health condition or has difficulties with drugs and/or alcohol misuse. 
If you think your child might be a Young Carer, they may be able to access additional support, chances to 
connect with other Young Carers and free passes for family days out. https://www.carersbsg.org.uk/young-
carers/am-i-a-young-carers  
 
Kind regards - Mrs Deb Williams - Headteacher 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Week 2 - 28th April 
New value – Be a team player 
28th - NSPCC Speak out/stay safe sessions 
28th – Y6 Morfa Bay meeting 
29th Topaz Class height & weight NHS screening 
29th – Tag rugby team competition 
29th – Netball team match 
30th – Y5 Music lessons start 
30th Y3 djembe drumming lessons start 
1st May – Y2 Sats window begins 
1st May – Topaz & Ruby Class Beat Bus start 
 
Week 3 – 5th May 
Mon 5th – Bank holiday – school closed 
6th – Year 4 team national Maths Challenge 
7th - Speak out /stay safe NSPCC – Y2 and Y5 
 
Please see teachers’ weekly newsletters for more 
information about specific class activities. 
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Week 4 – 12th May 
12th – Y6 Grammar, punctuation & spelling SATs 
13th – Y6 Reading SATs 
13th Netball team match 
14th – Y6 Maths papers 1& 2 SATs 
15th – Y6 Maths paper 3 SATs 
16th – Joe Elliott (author) visiting 
 
Week 5 – 19th May 
21st – Sports morning and family picnic 
23rd May – End of term 5 
 
HALF TERM 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This term’s Value 
 

 

 

Special menus (see email from December for more 
information) 

15th May – Eurovision themed menu 

6th June – National fish and chip day 

Reminder: please pre-book on Scopay 

Named / labelled uniform 
 
Please check your children’s uniform 
and items coming into school for labels 
and names that may have washed out. 
We have a large amount of drinking 
bottles and uniform in lost property.  

You can order new labels from Name 
Tag, where a donation of your order is 
contributed to Friends. 

www.mynametags.com/affiliate?id=293
28  

 

Tag rugby 

Some year 3 and 4 girls participated in a 
Tag Rugby tournament at St Andrew’s 
Primary school in Cromhall. The girls 
played extremely well, demonstrating all 
of our schools’ values. Mrs Price 
attended the tournament and was very 
proud of the girls. 

 

 

 

Chocolate spread 

We have been made aware that supermarket own brand chocolate 
spreads may now contain nuts, please be super vigilant while using 
chocolate spreads for school lunches, we are a nut free school and 
do have children with nut allergies. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 The Lion, the Witch & the Wardrobe 

We are pleased to announce we have booked tickets for (next academic year groups) Years 3-6 to watch The 
Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe at Bristol Hippodrome on Wednesday 17th September 2025 at 14.00  

Thank you to, Friends of AHS for funding this trip. There will be a consent form on Scopay in due course for 
completion along with a donation to Friends for the trip, we suggest a minimum donation of £1. 

Children are welcome to bring drink (no pop or fizzy please) and a suitable snack. The coach will leave during 
school time to attend the theatre, however, will arrive later than the school day, estimated around 5.45pm. 

 

 



S 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Alexander Hosea 

Friends of Alexander Hosea Committee Update 
 
Our next meeting will be held Tuesday 29th April at 6pm, we will be running a crèche with Mrs Hillier should 
you need to bring your littles. We’d love this meeting to be focused on your thoughts, what events you like / 
don’t like, what ideas you have for fundraising. Please do come along. Tea, coffee, hot chocolate and biscuits will 
be provided. If you cannot make it but would still like your thoughts heard, please email us. 

Cake sale - Diamond & Crystal class are hosting a cake sale on Tuesday 29th April, please can Crystal and Diamond 
bring their cakes in on Tuesday morning to the main office. The cake sale will take place in the playground at 
pickup on Tuesday, thank you Shelley and Katy for running this sale. 

Raffle tickets - Raffle tickets will be sold on Friday 25th April for a chance to win a family ticket (2adults and 
2children) for any show at the Good Times Festival in Chipping Sodbury in May. 
 

Easter sweet sale – thank you for supporting this event it raised nearly £200! 

 
You are welcome to contact us via the channels below: 
📧 committee@friendsofahs.org 
📱 Friends community WhatsApp group (please contact one of the committee members on the numbers above if 
you wish to be added) 
* Friends Facebook page 
 

 


